
CSDA Happenings 
    
 
 

Grade 4: Fourth graders will be taking their first 
field trip next week to the Colonial Schoolhouse. 
In math, students will learn about making frac-
tions with a least common denominator (LCD). 
Students are finishing up their fantasy selection in 
reading and will move onto poetry next. 
 
Grade 5: Fifth graders have been learning about 
poetry. Next week, they will begin learning about 
fossils.  
 
Grade 6: Sixth graders are beginning their data 
collection phases of their science fair projects! This 
is the step they have all been working towards!  
 
CSDA Unified Arts:  Fourth grade artists are creat-
ing paper sculptures. Fifth graders are designing 
their own food trucks with the option to make a 3-
D version. Sixth grade artists are creating tin foil 
character sculptures. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend!   
Mrs. Bouley 

Richard Maghakian    
Memorial School 
22 Milford St. 
Brookline, NH  03033 
Phone 603-673-4640 
Fax 603-619-3421 
Rmms-

RMMS Happenings 
 

     

Pre-K:  Preschoolers enjoyed planting grass seed this w eek with parent helpers.   Next week, 
they will be planting a garden bed outside and doing some Mother’s Day crafts.  
Grade K: Kindergarteners are w orking on differentiating between flat (2 -dimensional) and 
solid (3-dimensional) shapes. They are learning to use geometric vocabulary to describe attributes of 
these shapes as we discuss them.   
Grade 1: First graders w ill be venturing to the Stone Zoo as part of their  life science unit. 
Thank you to the parent volunteers who are chaperoning the trip and thank you to the PTO for helping 
with the cost of the buses. 
Grade 2: Second graders w ill continue to hone their  m easurem ent skills in m ath. They w ill 
be starting series book clubs in reading and learning how to write realistic fiction in writing.  
Grade 3: Third graders w ill be starting reading biographies and biography research w hile 
wrapping up equivalent fractions with a pizza PBL project. Students are looking forward to their in-house 
Geodomes field trip!  
RMMS Unified Arts: In art, all grades are weaving w ith paper:  third graders are making blan-
kets for pets, first and second graders are making watermelons, and kindergarten students are weaving 
cows. 
Have a great weekend!  
Mr. Molinari 

Captain Samuel  
Douglass Academy       
24 Townsend Hill Rd.  
Brookline, NH 03033   
Phone 603-821-0439              
Fax 603-810-6651   
csda-office@sau41.org 

    Dates to remember                                

May 20-24 CSDA Book Fair 
May 24  CSDA Memorial Day Program  9:30 a.m. 
May  27  NO SCHOOL, Memorial Day 
May 30  CSDA Spring Concert 6 p.m. 
June 11  RMMS 3rd Grade Concert 6 p.m. 
June 13 CSDA Field Day 
June 14  RMMS Field Day  

June 18  Last day of school  
Half day, times TBD                                  

Dear Families:  
Just a reminder that Pokemon cards are not 
allowed at school.  Thank you.  

May 10 2024   
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Lost and Found 
Please stop by or have your child check Lost 
and Found. We have many unclaimed items!  



 

  New Hampshire Statewide Assessment System 2024 

at RMMS/CSDA 

 

 

RMMS/CSDA NH SAS - WRITING; Grades 3-6 

 
Monday/Tuesday 
March 11th-12th 

 
Wednesday 
March 13th 

 
Wednesday 
March 13th 

        Thursday  
March 14th 

Friday 
March 15th 

9:00 – 11:00 
No Testing 

 

RMMS            ELA-
WRITING 

CSDA 
ELA-WRITING 

       Make - ups      Make - ups  

 

RMMS NH SAS Smarter Balanced Test  Grade 3  

 Monday 
May 6th 

Tuesday 
May 7th 

Wednesday 
May 8th 

        Thursday  
May 9th 

Friday 
May 10th 

9:00 – 11:00 No Testing 
 

            Math  
 

         Make-ups     ELA Session 1  
         Reading 

Make-ups 

 

CSDA NH SAS Smarter Balanced Test Grade 4 

 Monday 
May 6th 

Tuesday 
May 7th 

Wednesday 
May 8th 

   Thursday  
May 9th 

Friday 
May 10th 

9:00 – 11:00      No Testing 
 

ELA Session 1  
Reading 

Math  Make-ups 
 

Make-ups  

 

CSDA NH SAS Smarter Balanced Test Grade 5 

 
Monday 
May 6th 

Tuesday 
May 7th 

Wednesday 
May 8th 

Thursday  
May 9th 

Friday 
May 10th 

9:00 – 11:00     No Testing 
 

ELA Session 1  
Reading 

              Math  
 

Make-ups Make-ups  

 

CSDA NH SAS Smarter Balanced Test Grade 6  

 
Monday 
May 6th 

 
Tuesday 
May 7th 

 
Wednesday 

May 8th 
        Thursday  

May 9th 
Friday 

May 10th 

9:00 – 11:00 
No Testing 

 
ELA Session 1  

Reading 
Math Make-ups  Make-ups 

 

CSDA  NH SAS Smarter Balanced Grade 5 

 
Monday 
May 13th 

 
Tuesday 
May 14th 

 
Wednesday 

May 15h 
Thursday 
May 16th  

  Friday  
May 17th 

9:00 – 11:00 
Make-ups 

 
 

 
Grade 5 Science  

and 
 

Make-ups 
 

 
 

Make-ups 
 

 

Make-ups  
 

 

Make-ups  
 

 

 
 



TICK SEASON IS HERE!  
PREVENT TICK BITES  

https://www.cdc.gov/ticks/avoid/on_people.html#print 

 

 

 

 

Before you go outdoors: 
 Know where to expect ticks 
 Treat clothing and gear before going out    

side 
 Used inspect repellents (read the labels) for 

age limits/recommendations 
 Avoid contact with ticks and avoid when pos-

sible 
             After you come indoors: 

 Check our clothing for ticks 

 Examine gear and pets 

 Shower soon after being outdoors 
 Check your body for ticks after being out  

doors 

 
COVID UPDATES: EFFECTIVE 3/1/24 

 Isolation is no longer required 
 Positive Covid person should stay at home 

and   away from others until they are at least 
24 hours with symptoms     getting better 

 Fever free for at least 24 hours without the 
use of fever reducing medications 

 After this 24 hours, it is recommended to 
wear a well fitting mask for 5 days when 
around others 

https://www.cdc.gov/respiratory-viruses/guidance/
faq.html 
 
CSDA:  
Maureen Lorden, RN   
maureen.lorden@sau41.org 
Phone: 603-821-0439 

RMMS:  
Tena Ferenczhalmy, RN   
tena.ferenczhalmy@sau41.org 
Phone: 603-673-4640 

RMMS-Covering/District Float 
Nurse: 
Diana Zoltko, RN 
diana.zoltko@sau41.org 

 
CSDA & RMMS HEALTH OFFICE UPDATES 

May 10, 2024 
 

Grade 6 Students 
A physical exam dated 8/1/23 or later and the Tdap 
vaccine is due prior to starting 7th Grade at HBMS. 
Please send this information to Maureen Lorden, RN, 
CSDA prior to June 13, 2023. 

 
 

MAY IS MENTAL HEALTH  
AWARENESS MONTH 

 
Mental Health is as important as physical 
health. Inform the school nurse, teacher, 
principal, or trusted staff member about 
any health or emotional concerns so we 
can support your child together. Re-
sources are available in NH via Call/Text 

833-710-6477 or Chat www.nh988.com     https://
www.dhhs.nh.gov/programs-services/mental-health 
 

 

 

End Hunger 68, Weekend Food  
Program  provides food for the weekend for your 
child. Each bag of food provides two breakfasts, two 
lunches, and three dinners for a child, with some left 
over to share! This is a program coordinated in 
Brookline and Hollis. Please let us know if your fami-
ly could benefit from this program. It is handled con-
fidentially. Sign up just requires sending an email to 
your child’s school nurse.

 

 
Symptoms include: congestion-sneezing-itchy eyes, 
nose, and throat-post nasal drip-fatigue-cough         
 

Discuss a treatment plan with your child’s 
doctor for the best relief/treatment            
options         

https://www.cdc.gov/ticks/avoid/on_people.html#print
https://www.cdc.gov/respiratory-viruses/guidance/faq.html
https://www.cdc.gov/respiratory-viruses/guidance/faq.html
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mailto:tena.ferenczhalmy@sau41.org
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Captain Samuel Douglass Academy 

Invites you to their annual 

  MEMORIAL DAY Program 

to 

Honor AND REMEMBER OUR Servicemen and 

ServiceWomen Who Lost Their Lives During 

Their Time of Service 

 

 
When: Friday May 24th, 2024 

9:00 AM 
 

Where: Captain Samuel Douglass Academy 
 

 
Please fill out the form below so that we may recognize, honor, and remember those 
who have passed while serving in the military. 
 

 
      

Please send the following information to school by Thursday, May 16, 2024 
 
Your Hero: _____________________________________________ 
 
Military Service Information: 
 
          Branch of Service: ___________ Dates of Service: ________Date of Passing__________ 
           
          Where/How Serving: __________________________________ 
 
 
 
Your Hero: _____________________________________________ 
 
Military Service Information: 
 
          Branch of Service: __________  Dates of Service: ________ Date of Passing__________ 
           
          Where/How Serving: __________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for helping our children personalize this Memorial Day Program in a meaningful way! 



Volunteers needed for field day at CSDA! Field day will be held 

on Thursday June 13th from 8:45-11:00. Volunteers are needed 

to help run the activities for our students.  There are indoor and 

outdoor activities to sign up for.  Please email Mrs. Van Dyke at 

tammy.vandyke@sau41.org if you would like to volunteer.  

Field day takes place rain or shine and is always a fun day! 

Please remember all volunteers must have completed the SAU 

training.  Hope to see you there! 



 

      RMMS Field Day 2024 

 

Dear Families, 
 

This year’s Field Day is going to be on Friday, June 14th.  The rain date will be Monday, June 17th. Field Day 
is a big event here at RMMS and we’re always looking forward to this exciting day.  

 

HELP WANTED!!! 
 

This day cannot be successful without volunteers like you! We appreciate the time that you give. Due to sched-
uling and streamlining the assignment process, we are only accepting all day volunteers who have already been 
approved by SAU 41.  This being said, all volunteer duties are completed by 12:30 p.m.!  This year we are 
asking parents to sign up to volunteer through the Sign Up Genius app. We will accept the first 40 volunteers 
to sign up. You will receive your assignment and station directions via email.  After signing up to volunteer, 
look for an email from Steve Martus for more information.  Any questions,  please contact Mr. Martus at ste-
phen.martus@sau41.org. 

 

Thank you,  
The Field Day Committee  
 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904044FAFA629A3FC1-49545252-rmms
mailto:stephen.martus@sau41.org
mailto:stephen.martus@sau41.org





















